
 

 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire 
News Release 

 
533 C St. 

Eureka, CA  95501 
(707) 441-4000 

 

 

 

 

10/24/2019 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Subject : Emergency & Disaster Preparedness Neighborhood Event 

 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, 707-601-6724 
 

 
 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire realizes that many in our community felt unprepared for the Public 

Safety Power Shutoffs orchestrated by PG&E that affected our county this month.  

Because of this, along with Humboldt Bay Fire Community Emergency Response Team 

(HBF CERT) and the American Red Cross, we will be holding an Emergency & Disaster 

Preparedness Presentation and Conversation this evening, October 24th at 5:30pm at our 

Rob Bode Training Classroom at 3030 L St. in Eureka, CA.  

We were overwhelmed by the community response to this event, and have currently 

maxed out on our expected occupancy for this event. However, given the response, we 

are planning to hold additional events so that everyone who is interested in learning more 

about our local risks and how to prepare for them will have that opportunity. Anyone 

interested in attending a future event should contact us at 707-441-4000. 

In addition, Humboldt Bay Fire is offering a new service to the community. Our 

Community Risk Reduction Specialist will sit down with anyone interested in creating an 

Emergency & Disaster Kit customized to them and their needs and will work with local 

partners to supply the kit for a donation covering the costs.  If you would like Humboldt 

Bay Fire to create a custom kit for you, contact Amy Conlin at aconlin@hbfire.org or 

707-441-4009. 

We never know when an emergency or disaster will strike. Be informed, Make a Plan, 

Build a Kit, Get Involved.     
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Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 
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